
ADDENDUM #1 

to 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS/PROPOSALS: ENGINEERING 
AND DESIGN SERVICES 

Detroit/Wayne County Port Authority 130 E. 
Atwater Street 

Detroit, MI 48226 
313-259-5091 

June 3, 2025 
 

The Detroit/Wayne County Port Authority provides the following addendum to its Request 
for Qualifications and Proposals for Engineering and Design Services, originally posted May 
19, 2025: 
 

1. All registered firms and individuals are invited to participate in site visits on June 9th, 
10th and 11th at one or more of the locations where work will be performed. The exact 
dates, times and locations will be provided to registered firms and individuals. 

 
2. The schedule for the RFQP is modified as follows:  

a. RFQP Issued: May 19, 2025 
b. Questions Due: 5pm June 12, 2025 (new date) 
c. Q&A Posted: 5pm June 13, 2025 (new date) 
d. Proposal Due: 5pm June 15, 2025 
e. Interviews: June 21-22, 2025 
f. Selection and Negotiations: June 23-30, 2025 
g. Board Approval: July 19, 2025 
h. Dates subject to change. 

 

All other provisions of the RFQP remain unchanged. 

Respectfully, 
 

Mark Schrupp 
Executive Director 
Detroit/Wayne County Port Authority 
130 E. Atwater St. 
Detroit, MI 48226 
mschrupp@portdetroit.com 
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